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IRLEDDM Of INFORMAll0li
Mr. Donnie H. Grimoley, Director
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and Publication Services

Office of Administration
U.S. tiuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Grimalcy:

Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, 11uclea r Licensing
Reports requests copios of the records listed below.

11uclear Licensing Boports is a monthly newsletter designed to
inform 11RC and Agroomont Stato licensees about new and proposed
changos in NRC and stato regulations and policios in order that
licensoos may be better able to carry out their operations in a
safo and cost ef fective manner. Included among its subscribers are
NRC and Agreement Stato licensoos, Federal and stato regulatory
agencios, Congressional committees, and members of the public.

Pursuant to the FOI A and NRC regulations, fluclear" Licensing Reports
requests a waivor of search and processing costs, and tho first 100
pages of copying costa, as a news media organization.

Please send the records directly to me at the Monroo Street address
listed above. Should the number of pages exceed 100, please send
the first 100 pages to me, and the remaining pages to the PDR
reproduction contractor for copying and charge to my FMI account.
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EncarAs nequested

Records showing what actions NRC will take in response to the
President's April 29, 1992 memorandum extending his regulatory
reform initiative for 120-days.

Records showing those Category II or Category III proposals of
the CRGR targeted for action during the 120-day extension.
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